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Dear land savers,

I’m proud to present to you our fiscal year 2021-22 annual report.

We have a simple goal for the Blue Ridge, Central and Southern Virginia land
conservancies:

More and better land conservation, faster.

More land conservation, because there are too many scenic views left
unprotected, too much farmland under threat from the bulldozer, too much
dirty water to clean up, and too little habitat for wild things to flourish.

Better, because our resources are limited. We have to identify the most
important lands and waters to protect for the health and safety of our
Commonwealth, and go protect them.

Faster, because climate change is real and it’s happening before our eyes.
Because the last crop a farm will ever grow is asphalt. Because they aren’t
making any more wild, wonderful places.

We have to do more, better, and faster, because our children’s children must
never look back at us across the years and say, “Why didn’t they do something
when they had the chance?”

We’re doing something. Thanks to you and your support, we’re saving the
lands and waters you love. 
 
Thank you for all you do. Thank you for your donations, your time, your kind
words, your mentions of your support of this organization to your friends,
family and coworkers.

Thank you for saving land!

F R O M  T H E  D I R E C T O R

David C. Perry
Executive Director



BY THE NUMBERS
We rely on a number of revenue sources to carry out our mission of land


conservation. These include generous gifts from individuals, corporate


sponsorships, portions of fees collected from the sale of Virginia Land


Preservation Credits, special events, investment returns, estate gifts, and


more. Figures are from our June 30, 2022  audited financial statement.

EXPENSES

SUPPORT
Contributions

Stewardship fees
Stewardship reimbursement

Special event income
Other income

Investment income
Net assets released from restriction



Total support:




 $286,518 
 $79,500 
 $108,542 
 $36,520 
 $1,232 
 $(60,097)
 $260,508 

 $712,723 

 $287,550 
 $64,152 
 $50,284 

 $401,986 

Program services
Management and general

Fundraising



Total expenses:





Forever protected
Pittsylvania County

PEOPLE AND PLACES
Acres and miles don't tell the story of land conservation. We track our


progress, but people and places are how me measure our success. Every


property has a story to tell--a story about what makes it special, what wild


things grow and live there, and what makes it warm the hearts of those


who call it home.

Forever protected
Halifax County

Forever protected
Franklin County

Forever protected
Bedford County

THE NUMBERS

new properties
protected--forever!11

2,300 new acres conserved!

31,700

112 properties protected

since 1996!

acres conserved

since 1996!



 
The following inviduals and organizations made a cash or stock contribution between July 1, 
2021 and June 30, 2022. 
 

$100,000 and over 
 
Estate of Barbara Lee Coffey 
Mr. William Lemon  
 Capital Campaign donor 
 
$10,000-$49,999 
 
Beirne Carter Foundation  
Dr. Lowell Inhorn and Ms. Cynthia 
Petzold 
  Capital campaign donor 
Mr. George Kegley 
  Capital campaign donor  
Mr. & Mrs. Bobby Mountcastle 
  Capital campaign donor  
Jesse and Becki Seamon  
 
$5,000 to $9,999 
 
Dr. & Mrs A. Sidney Barritt III   
 Capital campaign donor 
Mr. & Mrs. William Hackworth 
  Capital campaign donor  
Mast General Store 
 Conservation Celebration sponsor  
 
$2,500 to $4,999  
 
Sam Cosnotti  
Ms. Carole Denney  
Duckworth Charitable Foundation 
 Conservation Celebration sponsor  
Mr. & Mrs. Frank Ellett 
  Capital campaign donor  
Forest Rest Natural Cemetery 
 Conservation Celebration sponsor  
Mr. & Mrs. James Jennings Jr.  
 Capital campaign donor 
 

Ms. Mary Kegley 
  Capital campaign donor  
 
$1,000 to $2,499 
 
Ms. Elizabeth Belcher 
  Capital campaign donor  
Bill and Diane Elliot Fund of Foundation 
for Roanoke Valley  
Ms. Helen Burnett 
  Capital campaign donor  
Diana Christopulos and Mark McClain 
Mr. & Mrs. Steven Claytor  
Ms. Marjorie Claytor 
 In memory of William Claytor  
Dr. M. Rupert Cutler 
  Capital campaign donor  
DALMP LLC 
  Capital campaign donor  
Ms. Ruth Dickerson 
  Capital campaign donor  
Mr. Thomas M. Dunkenberger Jr.  
 Capital campaign donor 
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Egbert 
  Capital campaign donor  
Elbert H, Evelyn J and Karen H Waldron 
Charitable Foundation Inc.  
Mr. & Mrs. Broaddus and Luann 
Fitzpatrick 
  Capital campaign donor  
Fork in the Alley Brick Oven Pub 
 Conservation Celebration sponsor  
Karli and Will Griffeth  
Mr. and Mrs. David Higginbotham 
  Capital campaign donor  
Holnback Howard Charitable Fund 
  Capital campaign donor 
Mr. & Mrs. Bill Hunley  
Mr. & Mrs. Royce Husted  
Mr. Douglas Hyre  



Mr. Richard Kegley 
  Capital campaign donor  
Mr. Robert Kegley  
 In memory of Louise Kegley 
  Capital campaign donor 
Mr. Andy Kegley  
 In memory of Louise Kegley 
  Capital campaign donor 
Wendy Kendrick  
Mr. Robert Lambeth Jr.  
 Capital campaign donor 
Land Matters, LLC 
 Conservation Celebration sponsor  
Mrs. Anna Lawson  
Dr. & Mrs. Edmund Lesko 
  Capital campaign donor  
Mr. & Mrs. Kirk Ludwig  
Martin Hopkins & Lemon PC 
 Conservation Celebration sponsor  
Ms. Brenda McDaniel 
  Capital campaign donor  
Mr. William Modica 
  Capital campaign donor  
Mr. & Mrs. James Overholser 
  Capital campaign donor  
Rockydale Quarries Corporation  
Janet Scheid and Bud LaRoche 
 Capital campaign donor  
Jean Smith 
  Capital campaign donor  
Mr. & Mrs. Lucas and Isabel Thornton 
 Conservation Celebration sponsor  
Sara Tinsley  
Walkabout Outfitters  
Mr. Ryland Winston Jr.  
 Capital campaign donor 
 
$500 to $999 
 
Mr. & Mrs. Leonard Adkins  
 

Larry and Janice Albright 
 Capital campaign donor  
Mr. Paul Angermeier & Mrs. Elizabeth 
Stinson 
 Capital campaign donor  
Tom Angleberger  
Luca Beale  
Blue Ridge Beverage Co., Inc. 
 Conservation Celebration sponsor  
Brown, Edwards and Company, LLP 
 Conservation Celebration sponsor  
Brugh's Mill, LLC/Brugh's Mill Country 
Store 
 Conservation Celebration sponsor  
Mr. & Mrs. Murray K. Coulter Jr. 
Mr. & Mrs. John and Hoye Duckworth  
Dr. Linda Durham Ph.D. 
Mr. G. Flippin  
Freedom First FCU  
Mrs. Marianne Gandee  
Mr. & Mrs. J. Randolph Garrett III 
 In honor of Anne Jennings 
Mr. Talfourd Kemper  
Dr. & Mrs. John Merten 
  Capital campaign donor  
ML Moore  
Myers and Woods Appraisal Group, Inc.  
 Conservation Celebration sponsor  
Partners In Financial Planning, LLC 
 Conservation Celebration sponsor  
Mr. Scott Peyton  
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Pitner 
  Capital campaign donor  
Philip Ribbens  
Roanoke Animal Hospital 
 Conservation Celebration sponsor  
Roanoke Natural Foods Co-op 
 Conservation Celebration sponsor  
Sam Robbins  
Mr. Paul Ross Jr. 
 



William Stone Jr.  
 Capital campaign donor 
Virginia Lutheran Homes 
 Conservation Celebration sponsor  
Virginia Varsity Transfer 
 Conservation Celebration sponsor  
Ms. Betty Ware  
 
$250 to $499 
 
Don Barnhart  
Margaret S Beazley 
  Capital campaign donor  
 In honor of Broaddus Fitzpatrick 
Mr. & Mrs. Thompson Berdeen  
Mr. & Mrs. C. Whitney Brown Jr. 
Mr. and Mrs. J. Robert and Joanna Finton  
Mr. W. Heywood Fralin  
Mr. & Mrs. Ray Garland  
Mr. & Mrs. David Goode  
Dr. & Mrs. Bruce Hagadorn 
  Capital campaign donor 
  In memory of Curtis Dee Baker 
 In memory of Leonard Dee Baker 
Mr. & Mrs. Albin Hammond II 
Mr. F. Staley Hester Jr.  
 Capital campaign donor 
Mr. & Mrs. Mary Ann Johnson  
Ray Karnes  
Katherine Keel  
Richard Maxwell  
Muse Family Foundation  
North Carolina Community Foundation  
Dr. & Mrs. John Pendleton 
 In memory of George and Louise  
Roanoke Valley Bird Club  
Dr. & Mrs. John Robinson  
Thomas and Maureen Schulz 
 In memory of Paula Midock 
Cynthia Shelor  
Starr Hill Brewery  

John and Linda Thornton 
 In honor of Isabel Thornton 
Mrs. and Mrs. King Tower  
James Wascak 
 In memory of Paula Midock  
Dr. & Mrs. Jesse Webster  
Cathleen & Turner Whitted  
Dr. and Mrs. Dale and Sally Wickstrum 
  Capital campaign donor  
Mr. & Mrs. Henry Woodward 
 In honor of David Perry 
 
$100 to $249 
 
Jason Ballard  
Mr. & Mrs. Arthur Ballas  
Philip Barbour  
Robert Barrow  
Mr. Dominic Basile  
Mr. Larry Bechtel  
Ms. Laura Benjamin  
Bethanne Berman 
 In memory of Paula Midock 
Myron Bircher  
Mr. & Mrs. Christopher and Betsy 
Bohannon 
  Capital campaign donor  
Mr. & Mrs. W. Chan Bolling 
  Capital campaign donor  
Ms. Nancy Bourne  
Mr. & Mrs. John Bradshaw  
Mrs. Blanche Brower  
Ms. Gail Burruss  
Laura Carey  
 Capital campaign donor 
Ms. Nancy Carson  
Mr. & Mrs. Steve and Debbie Cates  
Dan Chitwood  
Michael Clark  
John Copenhaver 
  In memory of Paula Midock 



Mr. and Mrs. Hugh and Reggie Craft  
Ms. Lynn Davis  
Charlotte Dietz DVM 
David Doubman  
John & Molly Downs 
 In memory of Paula Midock 
Dr. & Mrs. F. Joseph Duckwall 
 In honor of Frank and Lucy Ellett 
Ms. Jeanne Duddy  
Mrs. Pat Ebbett  
Gloria Elliott  
Meridith and Dan Entingh  
Mr. & Mrs. Gregory Feldmann  
Mr. Robert Fetzer  
Richard Normand and Elaine Fleck 
  Capital campaign donor  
Mr. & Mrs. D. Norris Ford  
Mr. & Mrs. David Foster 
  Capital campaign donor  
Mr. & Mrs. James Frantz Jr. 
Thomas Gatesman 
  In memory of Paula Midock 
Ms. Ellen Glover  
John Gregory  
Dr. & Mrs Lucian Grove Jr. 
Dr. & Mrs. A.B. Hammond III 
 In honor of Dr. & Mrs. Martin 
 Hammond 
 In honor of Mr. & Mrs. Albin B. 
 Hammond, II 
Ms. Linda Harrison  
Mr. & Mrs. James Harshfield 
  Capital campaign donor  
Jessica Hilbish  
John and Jean Hitchins  
Mr. & Mrs. James E. and Carol C. Howell 
  Capital campaign donor  
Hetty Hoyt  
Bill Huckle  
Megan Huffman  

Mr. James Huizenga and Mrs. Susan 
Koch  
Mr. David Hunt and Ellen Aiken  
Mr. & Mrs. W. Arnold Hurt  
Mr. & Mrs. McMillan Johnson  
Dr.  Jones & Deshon Orthodontics  
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Kelly 
 In honor of Liz Belcher 
Ms. Claire Kennett 
  Capital campaign donor  
Reif and Susan Kessler  
Mr. Frank Lacy Jr.  
 Capital campaign donor 
Nelson Lafon  
Mr. & Mrs. William Lancaster  
Mr. & Mrs. W. Tucker Lemon  
Mr. Robert LeNoir Jr.  
 Capital campaign donor 
 In memory of Alm LeNoir 
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Lynn  
Mr. & Mrs. Brooke Mallory 
 In memory of George and Louise  
Bill Mason  
Terry McGuire  
Mr. & Mrs. George McLean Jr. 
Margaret McQuain  
Susan McSwain  
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Miller  
Makanah Morriss  
Cecile Newcomb  
Sherry Nichols 
  Capital campaign donor  
Reinhard O'Neill 
  Capital campaign donor  
Tammy Pack  
Crystal Pait  
Bob and Kristin Peckman  
Mrs. Linda Pharis  
 In Memory of Phyllis and Dick 
 Harholdt 
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Quinn  



Wayne and Pam Reilly 
  In honor of Frank and Lucy Ellett 
Roanoke Valley Garden Club  
Hilda Roberts 
  Capital campaign donor  
Mrs. Charles Ryan  
Thomas Sale  
Mr. & Mrs. David Savitz  
Mr. Paul Simms 
 In memory of L. Earl Simms 
Mr. and Mrs. Edward Smith  
Dr. & Mrs Anthony Stavola  
Mr. & Mrs. Wayne Strickland  
Mr. & Mrs. Eric and Robin Thomas  
Tim Thornton  
Paul Timmermann  
Claudia and Bill Tucker  
Greg Turner  
Mr. & Mrs. Loren Walker  
Fayetta Weaver  
Dr. & Mrs Jackson Webster  
Mr. John Whittle  
Karen Wilson  
Mr. & Mrs. Don Witt  
Ann Woodward  
Mr. & Mrs. Edward Yost 
 
$50 to $99 
 
Ms. Karen Adams  
Mr. Steven Akers  
Dr. Karen Asbury DVM 
Kathy Baker 
 In Honor of Kathy Baker and 
 Dean Crane  
Katherine Barnhill  
Dr. & Mrs. Vincent Basile 
 In Honor of Dominic Basile  
John Best 
  In memory of David Best 
Mrs. Betty Branch  

Mr. & Mrs. Garland Calhoun III  
Vickie Chambers 
 In memory of Paula Midock  
Mr. & Mrs. Jerry Cheadle 
  Capital campaign donor  
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Clark  
Lindsey Cline 
  In honor of Lindsey Shrader 
Dr. & Mrs Robert Copenhaver  
Kent Davis Jr. 
Ann Davis  
Greg and Becky Demski 
  In memory of Paula Midock 
Mr. Luke Dubois  
Nancy Felch  
Lorraine Fleck  
Cymantha Governs 
  In honor of Laura Henry-Stone 
Mr. & Mrs. Robert and Linda Guiles 
  Capital campaign donor  
Mr. Sanford Gurian  
Mr. James Hare Jr. 
Susan Heitker 
  In memory of Paula Midock 
Donald and Kathryn Henry  
Mr. & Mrs. Bruce and Elaine Ingram  
Mr. Pegram Johnson III 
Mr. Richard Jones  
Ms. Sandy Light  
 In honor of Lucy Ellett 
Janice Litschert  
Rob Lyon 
  Capital campaign donor  
Mr. Brett Magenbauer  
Judith Marlow  
Dan Crawford and Mary Bishop  
Mr. & Mrs. Ric and Nancy Moss  
Jennifer Mullendore 
 In honor of Laura Henry-Stone  
David Naff and Sally Naff  
 



Dale O'Dell 
 In memory of Rick O'Dell 
Mr. & Mrs. Charles Osterhoudt  
Natalie Rude  
Margie Sanders  
Stephanie Schmitz  
Robyn Schroth 
  In memory of Paula Midock 
Jeff and Ann Shawver CPA, PLLC 
Mr. & Mrs. Lewis and Terry Smith  
Ms. Ann Stobbelaar  
Ms. Paula Thompson  
LJ Toler  
Deborah Ullmer  
Peter Wonson 
 
Up to $49 
 
Stephen and Mary Alexander 
 In memory of Paula Midock 
Janice Augustine  
Tina Badger  
Mr. & Mrs. William Bestpitch  
Andrew Cockram  
Mrs. Jean Covington 
 In memory of Lawrence Covington 
Michael Davis 
  Capital campaign donor  
Mr. James Gray  
Susan Groom  
 In memory of Paula Midock  
Kirsten and Rhett Herman  
Mr. Michael Hicks  
Rev. & Mrs. Paul Hinlicky  
Mrs. Geneva Jenkins  
Mr. & Mrs. Stephen Jett  
Victoria Kennedy  
Dr. & Mrs. Edgar Kyle  
Monica Larcom 
 In memory of Paula Midock  
Mr. James Lucas Jr. 

Merry Marthas Circle of Chestnut Hill 
United Methodist Church  
 In honor of Shannon Brennan 
Scott Milliman 
  In memory of Paula Midock 
Mr. & Mrs. R. E. Mullen Jr. 
Mr. & Mrs. Timothy Murphy  
Ms. Vivian Norkus  
William and Robin Pribble  
Rafael Ravelo 
 In memory of Dr. Guillermo Ravelo  
Sharon Rohrback  
Qamar Schuyler  
Ms. Gloria Simmons 
  In memory of Sherry Cruff 
Jerry Simonelli  
Jennifer Smith  
Kristina Suson 
 In honor of Laura Henry-Stone  
Mr. & Mrs. H. G. Tornatore  
Ms. Vicki Tuke  
Linda VanLuik  
Richard and Patrice Vossler 
 In memory of Paula Midock  
Jennifer White  
Mr. Jimmy Whitney  
Caroline Wilson 
 In honor of Jennifer Wills 
Mr. Harry Woolridge 
  Capital campaign donor  
Kenneth Worden  
Mr. James Zinck  
  
We are appreciative for competitive grant 
support from the following organizations: 
 
Appalachian Trail Conservancy 
Virginia Environmental Endowment 
Virginia’s United Land Trusts/Virginia 
Outdoors Foundation 



Land Savers United was formed by the mergers of the Blue Ridge Land Conservancy

and Central Virginia Land Conservancy, and the creation of the Southern Virginia Land

Conservancy. Founded as the Western Virginia Land Trust in 1996, the organization

originally served every county in Virginia west of Roanoke, all the way to the Kentucky

and Tennessee borders. 

We rebranded as the Blue Ridge Land Conservancy in 2013 to reflect a more realistic

service area and the region's rebranding as Virginia's Blue Ridge. In response to requests

from the public and our regional partners, in 2019 we merged with the all-volunteer

Central Virginia Land Conservancy, and created the new Southern Virginia Land

Conservancy to reach an underserved part of the state. 

While we're legally Land Savers United today, you'll know us as the Blue Ridge, Central or

Southern Virginia Land Conservancy, depending on which part of our 20-county service

region you're in. 

The Blue Ridge Land Conservancy serves the greater Roanoke region of Virginia,

including the counties of Bedford, Botetourt, Craig, Floyd, Franklin, Montgomery and

Roanoke and the cities of Roanoke and Salem. BRLC protects over 21,000 acres of land

with our local landowner partners. Three full-time staff members and one part-timer

work out of the Roanoke office.

The Central Virginia Land Conservancy covers the greater Lynchburg region, including

Amherst, Bedford, Buckingham, Campbell and Nelson counties, and the City of

Lynchburg. CVaLC protects over 4,500 acres of land in partnership with local

landowners. A full-time CVaLC employee works out of Lynchburg.

The Southern Virginia Land Conservancy works the "Route 58 corridor" from Stuart to

South Boston, including Halifax, Henry, Patrick and Pittsylvania counties, and cities of

Danville and Martinsville. SVaLC and our partner landowners protect nearly 4,500 acres

in the region. A part-time SVaLC employee works out of Danville. 

Land Savers United is a 501(c)(3) not-for-profit organization incorporated in the Commonwealth

of Virginia.

ABOUT US

MEMBERS OFNATIONALLY ACCREDITED


